
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

PUBLIC SERVICES ANNOUNCEMENT – 2020 Non-Gaming Per Capita Plan 

 

Sells, AZ – The Nation is moving closer to issuing the Non-Gaming Per Capita payment 

pursuant to Tohono O’odham Legislative Resolution No. 20-070, the Tohono O’odham Nation 

adopted the “2020 Tohono O’odham Nation Non-Gaming Per Capita Plan”.  The plan authorizes 

the issuance of $1,000.00 to each O’odham member deemed Eligible on March 6, 2020, the 

Eligibility Determination Date. 

For those members that have mailed in enrollment verification forms, the Enrolment Program 

continues to process these received forms.  For those members’ forms that have been processed 

by the Enrollment Program through September 18, 2020, checks are scheduled to be printed and 

mailed on September 30, 2020. As members’ forms continue to be processed, checks will be 

processed and mailed every two weeks thereafter. 

During this COVID-19 time, the Nation’s Leadership continues to emphasize the safety 

precautions that must be taken to protect the employees working on this distribution. With these 

added precautions the timeframe including disbursement of payments may take additional time 

but will be done as soon as possible. 

If you didn’t receive your forms in the mail, please call the Nation’s Membership Services at 

(520) 383-8700 or email at tonenrollment@tonation-nsn.gov.  

Due to the Enrollment Program closure and required notarized signatures, completed verification 

forms will be accepted by U.S. mail only. The Adult Verification Form, W-9, and copy of your 

social security card are only being accepted by U.S. Mail!  RESPECTFULLY: DO NOT 

ATTEMPT TO HAND DELIVER YOUR COMPLETED FORM. 

Mail form to: Enrollment Program, PO Box 250, Sells, AZ 85634.  
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